
Dear colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to Strasbourg to celebrate the International Fair at the 
University of Strasbourg (France)! 

On this occasion, the International Relations Office is organizing a series of events aimed 
at promoting international mobility among various audiences: students, administrative 
staff, and academic staff. We are also eager to highlight the important role of our partner 
universities, and we would be delighted to welcome you for a job shadowing 
experience from October 14 to 16, 2025. 

 

The program includes: 

· An introduction to the University of Strasbourg and its operations 

· Engaging discussions with our International Relations team 

· A visit to the European Parliament 

· Opportunities to meet our students (on October 14) to promote mobility to your 
institution, and to connect with our administrative and academic staff within the faculties 

Would you like to participate? 
Please contact us at dri-partenariats@unistra.fr by September 8, and we will send you 
the registration form. 

This staff week is eligible for Erasmus+ funding. 

 

Please note: The International Relations Office will be closed from July 28 to August 25. We 
will respond to your messages as soon as possible upon our return. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Strasbourg for this unique event celebrating exchange 
and international cooperation! 

 

Best regards, 
The International Relations Office Team 
University of Strasbourg 
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